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July 22, 2020 
 
 
Via Electronic Mail Only 
 
 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 

Executive Director/Staff Attorney 

Connecticut Siting Council 

10 Franklin Square 

New Britain, CT  06051 

 
Re: Docket No. 491 - Application Of Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless For A 

Certificate Of Environmental Compatibility And Public Need For The 
Construction, Maintenance And Operation Of A Wireless Telecommunications 
Facility At 110 Yantic Lane, Norwich, Connecticut 

 

Dear Attorney Bachman: 

This is in response to your July 20, 2020 request for the Applicant’s consent to extend the 

time period within which the Council must perform its Completeness Review of the above 

referenced application.  The Applicant, Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless, hereby 

consents to the extension to August 30, 2020 as requested. 

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kenneth C. Baldwin 

 

KCB/kmd 

Enclosures 

 KENNETH C. BALDWIN 
 

280 Trumbull Street 

Hartford, CT 06103-3597 

Main (860) 275-8200 

Fax (860) 275-8299 

kbaldwin@rc.com 

Direct (860) 275-8345 

 

Also admitted in Massachusetts 

and New York 

  


